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The Weather Outside is Frightful… 
 

Wondering if your test is going to be cancelled 
because of the weather?  It’s not likely.  FPI 
rarely cancels tests for weather-related reasons. 
We Minnesotans are a hardy bunch and 
generally don’t let cold and snow keep us from 
our daily activities.   

 
If we do decide to cancel a test for any reason, 
we will make every attempt to reach you by 
phone and by email.  We will also post 
cancellations on our Facebook page.  If you don’t 
hear from us, assume your test is taking place 
and allow yourself some extra drive time to 
ensure you arrive safely and on time.   
 
 
Do You Know Your Rights? 
Have you seen the FPI Testers’ Bill of Rights?  It 
has lots of important information for testers.  
Take a few minutes to read it over!  The FPI 
Testers’ Bill of Rights can be found at 
www.fpitesters.com, on the home page.  
 
 
Enjoy Testing with FPI?   
Tell your friends and family about FPI!  We are 
always in need of new testers.  New testers can 
sign up at www.fpitesters.com, or call our 
Customer Care department at (763) 354-2776.  
Thanks for spreading the word!  PS:  We have a 

 

 
 

 
 
What’s That Smell? 
Have you ever wondered why we ask you not to 
wear fragrances on test day?  The reason is 
because the sense of smell is very closely related to 
the sense of taste.  For this reason, we ask that 
testers take extra care on test day to ensure that 
there is no discernable scent or fragrance on them 
when they come to their test.   
 
A scent can be anything: perfume, breath mints, 
cigarette smoke, a food or beverage you just 
consumed, or even the smell of gasoline on your 
hands after pumping gas. 
 
Whether a scent is pleasant or unpleasant, all 
detectable scents are cause for not being allowed to 
participate on test day.  We appreciate all of our 
testers, and want everyone to be able to 
participate.  We ask that you please keep this policy 
in mind on your next scheduled test day.  Thanks! 
 
 
FPI Contests, Promotions and Drawings! 
Did you know that in addition to your payment for 
participating in tests, we also frequently hold 
drawings for gift cards and even iPads?  It’s true!  
We also run contests and promotions.  In fact, 
congratulations are in order to Rachael B, who won 
$500 in our November-December contest just for 
testing with FPI!  Be sure to open every email you 
receive from FPI to find any current promotions.  You 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Customer Care: 
763.354.2776 
9-9 Mon-Fri    9-5 Sat 
www.fpitesters.com 
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“Like” our FPITesters page 

Thank you for being an FPI Tester! 
 

Taste Food. Get Paid.  
 


